
My new role will continue to include Perth 

& Kinross, so if you have any queries / 

comments in relation to Perth & Kinross 

Children, Young People & Families Ser-

vices, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Julieanne Flynn 

Interim Head of Children, Young People & 

Families 

Email: julieannflynn@nhs.net 

   

 

Further to the formation of the Health 

and Social Care Partnership, I felt it 

would be appropriate at this stage to 

update you regarding the health 

structure for Perth & Kinross Chil-

dren, Young People & Families. 

 

Whilst formal arrangements are yet to 

be agreed, I will be working on an 

interim basis across all of NHS Tay-

side on the Children, Young People & 

Families agenda, pending the out-

come of NHS Tayside restructuring. Jo 

Southern will continue as my project 

and admin support. 

 

Diane Caldwell will continue with her 

interim role of Service Manager, pri-

marily focussing on the multi-agency 

work that we do so well in Perth & 

Kinross.  

 

Diane Caldwell will also take over the 

Chair of the Children & Young Peo-

ple’s Group, with Linda Martin provid-

ing admin support. Contact details 

are as below:- 

 

Diane Caldwell – telephone number: 

01738 564214, email address: 

diane.caldwell@nhs.net  

 

Linda Martin – telephone number: 01738 

564234, email address: lindamar-

tin1@nhs.net  

 

Sue Packham will continue as interim 

Head of Nursing, alongside our four Team 

Leaders – Lesley Paterson, Sarah Kelly, 

Morna Strachan and Pauline McOmish. 

 

C H I L D R E N ,  Y O U N G  P E O P L E  &  F A M I L I E S  ( H E A L T H )  

P E R T H  &  K I N R O S S   

S U M M E R  S P E C I A L  A C T I V I T I E S  N E W S L E T T E R  I S  B A C K . . .  

Following on from last year’s newsletter, we plan 

to again publish the special edition of ‘holiday 

activities’, which can be distributed to all 

schools etc, to highlight events which will be 

happening around the holidays (1st July 2016 to 

16th August 2016) 

If you would like to submit an event to be in-

cluded, please send details as set out below to 

j.southern@nhs.net: 

Name of event: 

Date, times and duration: 

Venue: 

Target audience: 

Brief description of activity: 

Contact details for event: 

Any associated costs: 

Logo for your business / service, if applicable: 

 

Deadline for all submissions is  Friday 17th 

June 2016 and it is free to submit an event. 

 

Alternatively if you would like to receive a copy 

of the newsletter via email once finalized 

please email j.southern@nhs.net with your con-

tact details.  
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The young adult project supports young 

people between the ages of 15-18 in their 

preparation for their journey on to adult-

hood. It helps to bridge the gap with a well-

planned transition for young people and 

their families between children and adult 

services. 

 

It offers a range of support which is indi-

vidualised to each young person with their 

own specific targets to help them fulfil 

their potential. This support can include 

individual one to one sessions, small focus 

group sessions, i.e. budgeting, independ-

ent travel, and gym activities. Support with 

transitions between school, college, volun-

teering and employment. Support to ac-

cess other local services and to attend 

appointments and meetings. A clear tran-

sition pathway is also planned for young 

people for their ending at Perth Autism 

Support and the beginning of their journey 

on to Number 3 the One Stop Shop.   

The young adult project also provides a 

weekly social group with opportunities for 

the young people to develop their social 

skills with an age appropriate peer group 

with key tasks to promote independence 

and social integration. There has also been 

a holiday programme during school and 

college breaks. 

 

A monthly parent coffee evening specifi-

cally for young adult parents’ gives oppor-

tunity for informal discussion and support. 

The Young Adult Project is part of Perth 

Autism Support’s wider Transition Team 

which also includes our Ease the Move 

project based at Jessie Street, Blairgowrie, 

supporting young adults aged 16-25 years 

with a more complex autism presentation 

who may not necessarily fit criteria for 

other services and who need a longer sup-

port to a positive destination following leav-

ing Education and our Employment Sup-

port project which works with the ten sec-

ondary schools in Perth & Kinross to source 

suitable work experience opportunities for 

pupils on the autism spectrum in S4/5/6 and 

to help shape future employability plans. 

 

For more information on our Young Adult 

Project contact Sarah Hutt on 01738 

451081 or email 

sarah@perthautismsupport.org.uk and for 

Ease the Move contact Adrian Clifford on 

adrian@perthautismsupport.org.uk 

 

 

P E R T H  A U T I S M  S U P P O R T —  Y O U N G  A D U L T  P R O J E C T  

P K A V S  Y O U N G  C A R E R S  C O N S U L T A T I O N  E V E N T  

Tayside) which is a Scottish Government 

initiative.  This is being managed by NHS 

Tayside, with our schools outreach worker 

working in partnership with the NHS to de-

velop this. 

 

There were 3 carers stories that were pre-

sented by DVD, photo blurb and a mock inter-

view.  They all showed how the young carers’ 

help the person they care for on a daily basis 

and the barriers they face every day, as well 

as highlighting some of the more positive 

aspects of having a caring role. 

 

·Questionnaires were given out to the parents 

to obtain information on how they felt the 

service has improved the young carer’s life 

both at home and school.  Professionals were 

given one to gather information on what they 

know about the service, how to make a refer-

ral and if they felt their service would benefit 

from training about the young carers ser-

vice.  The young carers themselves were able 

to answer questions  via “Quizdom” an inter-

active questionnaire on the current service 

delivery. 

 

If you would like further information about the 

outcomes from the PKAVS Young Carers Con-

sultation Event please contact Billy Morrison, 

PKAVS Young Carers Coordinator, Tel: 01738 

567076 

The annual consultation event for the 

PKAVS Carer’s Hub Young Carers was 

held at the Christian Outreach Centre 

in Perth on the 27th April from 6pm – 

8pm.   

 

The purpose of this event was to 

share information about what has 

been achieved in the past year and 

how the service is going forward to 

both the families currently supported 

and other professionals.   This event 

was well attended by both young car-

ers and their family members with 

around 50 young carers, and 60 fam-

ily members as well as a number of 

professionals from both the voluntary 

and statutory sector.  

  

The main points from the evening 

were: 

 

 The current service delivery for the 

past year and the forthcoming one i.e. 

what we achieved in terms of respite 

groups, holiday activities, residential, 

one to one support and partnership 

working with schools throughout Perth 

and Kinross. 

 

The Young Carers service are now 

only taking new referrals from 8+ 

years and have been doing so since 

December 2015 to mirror other young 

carers services in Scotland 

 

A presentation was given  on the new 

ID cards (by Joanne Southern, NHS 
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development milestones. 

 

Education Services matched the 

grant funding from Cycling Scotland 

to be able to provide each participat-

ing nursery with 4 balance bikes, 2 

pedal bikes and 6 helmets. 

 

Play on Pedals training provides the 

learning, skills and resources to pro-

mote cycling in a fun and interactive 

way. Through a series of fun and 

imaginative activities, children are 

helped to develop their balance and 

control skills as well as to extend 

their language and communication.   

 

All sessions are designed to support 

confidence, promote interactive 

learning and develop life skills. 

 

Cycling Scot-

land’s develop-

ment Play on 

Pedals has re-

cently been intro-

duced in 16* 

local authority 

nursery 

classes selected 

on the basis of 

Scottish Index of Multiple Depriva-

tion (SIMD) data.  

 

This further supports one of the 

key priorities within the National 

Improvement Framework for Scot-

tish Education; to close the attain-

ment gap between children who 

come from the most disadvan-

taged backgrounds through help-

ing children meet their 

*Nursery Classes: Alyth, Balhou-

sie, City of Perth Early Childhood 

Centre, Coupar Angus, Craigie, 

Crieff, Goodlyburn, Inch View, Le-

tham, Newhill, North Muirton, Our 

Lady’s, Rattray, St Dominic’s, St 

John’s Academy, Tulloch. 

P L A Y  O N  P E D A L S  
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Editor: Miss Joanne Southern, Tel: 07793 746525 Email: j.southern@nhs.net  

The Perth & Kinross Getting it Right newsletter is a multi-agency publication produced and edited by Perth & Kinross Community Health 

Partnership. Editions of this newsletter are published in:- 

February (Article deadline 1st January) 

April (Article deadline 1st March) 

June (Article deadline 1st May 

August  (Article deadline 1st July) 

October (Article deadline 1st September) 

December (Article deadline 1st November) 

Do you have an article for this newsletter? 

zation is a good way to give 

your newsletter a personal 

touch. If your organization is 

small, you may want to list 

the names of all employees. 

If you have any prices of 

standard products or ser-

vices, you can include a 

listing of those here. You 

may want to refer your read-

ers to any other forms of 

communication that you’ve 

created for your organiza-

tion. 

You can also use this space 

to remind readers to mark 

their calendars for a regular 

event, such as a breakfast 

meeting for vendors every 

third Tuesday of the month, 

This story can fit 175-225 

words. 

If your newsletter is folded 

and mailed, this story will 

appear on the back. So, it’s 

a good idea to make it easy 

to read at a glance. 

A question and answer ses-

sion is a good way to quickly 

capture the attention of 

readers. You can either com-

pile questions that you’ve 

received since the last edi-

tion or you can summarize 

some generic questions that 

are frequently asked about 

your organization. 

A listing of names and titles 

of managers in your organi-

or a biannual charity auc-

tion. 

If space is available, this is a 

good place to insert a clip 

art image or some other 

graphic. 

B A C K  P A G E  S T O R Y  H E A D L I N E  

Caption describing picture or 

graphic. 


